
Shori, Sunil 
2/29/2012 6:10:23 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Data Request Contacts

Shilpa,

Thank you for following up on this matter. One question I already have is why certain 
distribution related issues are being directed into the GRC process? Why can't they be left 
with the general distribution process (i.e., incidents, audits, etc.)? We'll soon let you know 
of any other questions/comments we may have. As for forwarding this to our group, I'll 
take care of that once we are ready.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 3:09 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil 
Cc: I Redacted ~
Subject: Data Request Contacts

Sunil

As a follow-up to our conversation last week, attached is a draft of the 'cheat sheet' for data requests 
submitted to PG&E. We welcome your feedback and questions.

If this works for you, how should we get this out to others at CPSD? Will you forward it to them?
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mailto:SRRd@pge.com


Thanks.

Shiipa

415-973-3186
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